
SEWICKLEY HILLS
BOROUGH

ADVERTISEMENT FOR
BIDS

SNOW REMOVAL FOR
2024 – 2025 SEASON

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that
separate and sealed bids will
be received by Sewickley Hills
Borough,  349  Magee  Road,
Sewickley,  PA  15143  at  the
office  of  the  Borough,  on
Monday, October 23, 2023 at
1:00 p.m. prevailing time for
snow/ice removal on Borough
roads. The bids will be opened
and read aloud at 7:30 p.m. on
October  24,  2023  at  the
Council  Work  Meeting.  The
contractor shall have reliable
equipment,  with  back  up
equipment  available  at  all
times.  A  Certificate  of
Insurance  is  required.  Bid
forms  are  available  at  the
Borough  Office,  349  Magee
Road during regular business
hours:  10  a.m.  to  2  p.m.
Monday through Friday, or via
email  request  –
sewickleyhillsborough@comc
ast.net

Diana Steele
Borough Secretary


